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Principal’s ReportPrincipal’s Report

What a great two weeks we have had at Cambridge Gardens

Public School!

Kindness
It is always important that we remember to be kind. As the

year comes to a close, we have been reminding our students

to treat each other with kindness. In doing this, we have been

discussing what it feels like when others are kind to us, and

what it feels like when we are kind to others. I would also

encourage our community to remember to treat each other

and the school with kindness, which includes interactions via

phone or email. This ensures that we continue positive

relationships between the school and our families in order to

support the success of our students.

Superhero Theme Fundraiser
What an amazing superhero spectacular! We were blown

away and incredibly touched by the kindness and generosity

on display. We were very thankful of the local businesses that

donated to the day to ensure the success. We received

donations from Krispy Kreme Penrith, Coles at Cambridge

Gardens, Winmalee Quality Meats and Finer Things Deli and

Butchery Blaxland. The community raised over $2900 for the

Adams-Bennett family who are very grateful to have the

support of the school and community behind them. I couldn’t

be prouder of the efforts of our teachers particularly Mrs

Patrick, Miss Vella and Mr Bale, for their hard work in

organising the day. Events like this always remind us that the

heart of the community starts at school.

Click on photo to enlarge:
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P and C AGM
Unfortunately, the P and C will not be running their annual

AGM tonight but will still be running their normal November

meeting in the staffroom at 7pm. The details regarding the

AGM will be sent out shortly.

Staffing
We wanted to inform you that there will be a temporary

change in the teaching arrangements for Pompeii Class for a

short period. Mrs Patrick will be taking leave commencing from

Thursday 9th November and will return on Tuesday 5 th

December. During Mrs Patrick’s absence, we are fortunate

that Mrs Antonelli, one of our Assistant Principals, will be

stepping in to teach the class. She will continue to supervise

Kindergarten during this time.

Have a wonderful two weeks!

Shanan Wood

Relieving Principal

E v e n t                                                                        

Date                           Closing Date

Reading Eggs 2023 – for all students

Click here to download the Reading Eggs Note

Mathletics 2023-for all students                                               

Click here to download the Mathletics Note

General Voluntary Contributions

Click here to download the Voluntary Contribution Note

Please note:

For any above Excursion/Incursion Notes attached, ALL Notes

must be returned by the return date of the note for the purpose

of Risk Management, confirming numbers with

Venues/Performers and payments received.

Online Payments cannot be made after the return date of the

note. Only Cash will be accepted after the return date, as long

as the note has been returned on time.

REFUNDS are not possible after the return/closing date as all

above Excursions/Incursions are priced and planned to

include all students.

Kindergarten 2024 EnrolmentsKindergarten 2024 Enrolments

Kindergarten Students for 2024Kindergarten Students for 2024

This is a reminder that the orientation for all students

beginning in Kindergarten 2024 will be held on Friday 17 th

November starting at 10:30. Parents and students are invited

to attend. This session will be an insightful look into meeting

and greeting various staff members, familiarising the students

with various learning and play spaces within our school and

allowing students and parents to meet the families of the

Kindergarten 2024 cohort.

Looking forward to a successful and fun orientation.

Rose Antonelli

Kindergarten Assistant Principal

Current Notes

Please follow the links to all current notes and

please note their closing date. Please ensure you

put your child’s full name and class name on all

notes.
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Attendance MattersAttendance Matters

Gardening Club NewsGardening Club News

After the weeding, the planting and all the watering, we are

finally eating our lovely fresh beans! Some children ate them

raw and compared the taste of the yellow butter beans with

the green beans. Others took them home to be cooked for

dinner. Lots of fun!

Julie Cheetham

Gardening Club Coordinator

Kindergarten NewsKindergarten News

On Thursday 16th November from 9:30am, the Kindergarten

classes will have their last Open Classroom for the year. All

parents and various family members are invited to attend and

assist their child with some Art and writing activities during this

session. The support shown from all families with our Open

Classrooms has been wonderful and your interaction and

exposure to your child’s education shows them that education

is valued and supported.

Thank you Parents.

Rose Antonelli

Kindergarten Assistant Principal

Stage 1 Fun!Stage 1 Fun!

Last Tuesday 31st October, we had an absolute blast during

our Stage 1 Open Classrooms. It was fantastic to witness so

many smiling faces, including mums, dads, grandparents,

aunties, uncles, friends and neighbours, all gathered to

celebrate the incredible learning journey taking place in our

Year 1 and Year 2 classes. The origami boats were a big hit

and it was fantastic to see the children's (and parents!)

enthusiasm and creativity shine. These open classrooms are

such a wonderful opportunity for us to showcase the incredible

progress and dedication of our students.

In addition to the exciting activities, we are committed to

reinforcing our school expectations with our
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students. We continue to emphasise the importance of being a

safe, respectful, proud learner and the significance of keeping

our hands, feet and mouths to ourselves. Kindness is at the

heart of what we do and we strive to embody that every

day. We encourage you to engage in conversations with your

children about these expectations to reinforce our shared

values and create a respectful and inclusive learning

environment. Our joint effort helps us provide the best possible

educational experience for our students.

We are looking forward to a fantastic couple of weeks in Stage

1!

Click on photo to enlarge:

Alanna Vella

Relieving Assistant Principal - Stage 1

Superhero SpectacularSuperhero Spectacular
FundraiserFundraiser

Our recent Superhero Spectacular was a day filled with joy

and unity and we couldn't be prouder of the generous spirit of

those within our school community. The sight of everyone

dressed up as their favourite superheroes was a true delight

and our students' enthusiasm and creativity shone brightly!

Your generosity was equally impressive as you selflessly

donated towards the Adams-Bennett family in support of

Thomas.

Our sausage sizzles and cakes were flying off the shelves and

our talented face painters transformed our kids into mini

superheroes, all contributing towards our fundraising

efforts. Thanks to your unwavering support, we raised just

under $3000 for the Adams-Bennett family. Your contributions

will go a long way in making a positive impact in their lives. We

want to extend our heartfelt gratitude to every member of our

community who played a part in this success. A special shout-

out goes to our dedicated staff members who tirelessly offered

their time and efforts to ensure the day's success. 

We would also like to express our deepest thanks to some

local businesses who generously contributed to our cause:

Coles Cambridge Gardens, Krispy Kreme Penrith, Finer Meats

Blaxland, Winmalee Butcher and J&T Bakery Cambridge Park.

Your support made a significant difference and we are thankful

for your partnership. 

Together we have proven once again that our school

community is a force for creating positive change. Thank you

for being part of this incredible journey.

Click on photo to enlarge:
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Alanna Vella, Alison Patrick & Simon Bale 

Event Coordinators

Official Opening of The TrinityOfficial Opening of The Trinity
Drive Reserve PlayspaceDrive Reserve Playspace

On Tuesday 24 th October the School Leaders and the School

Representative students attended the official opening of the

Trinity Drive Reserve, Junior and Mixed Recreation

Playspace. In attendance at this formal ceremony were the

Honourable Paul Scully, the Minister for Planning and Public

Spaces, the Member for Penrith Karen McKeown OAM MP

and various Council representatives and local community

advocates of the park.

The students learnt that the advocate to initiate the building of

the park was an ex-student of Cambridge Gardens Public

School, Brock Jurd.  Brock when in year 6 at our school, had a

vision of a spectacular play space at the rear of our school

which the whole community could utilise. With the help of his

neighbour, Bob petitioned to the community and council to

transform this community space into the wonderful play area

that exists now for all Cambridge Gardens children and

teenagers to utilise.

It was very touching after hearing Brock’s story to witness him

and Bob cut the ribbon and officially open the mixed recreation

playspace. The students were encouraged by Karen

McKeown to utilise their vision and voice in the future to help

community projects come to fruition.

The Trinity Drive Reserve Playspace is a wonderful asset to

the local community and will be utilised by many generations

today and in the future.

Click on photo to enlarge:

Rose Antonelli

Assistant Principal

Smiling Mind: SavouringSmiling Mind: Savouring

Another way to practise

mindfulness is through the

act of ‘savouring’. There have

been studies around the

positive psychology of

savouring experiences. By

exercising our ability to

’savour’, we can slow down

and pay full attention to

different experiences.

Here are some ways you can practise the act of ‘savouring’ at

home:

1. Listen to the guided meditation “Exploring Tastes” on the

free Smiling Mind App! The narrator will talk you through

the exercise (you will need a small piece of chocolate).

2. Have a mindful meal or snack! Eat a meal or snack

slowly and try to activate all 5 senses while doing so.

Write down 5 things you noticed while eating mindfully.

Gemma Barbagallo

Smiling Mind Group Coordinator
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Live Life WellLive Life Well
Alanna Vella

Live Life Well at School Coordinator

P&C NewsP&C News

Contact Us 
P&C are more than happy to discuss matters pertaining to the

P&C. Please get in touch via Facebook or email

cambridgegardenspublicschoolpandcaffiliate.org.au and we

will get back to you as soon as possible. For all matters

pertaining to school business, please discuss with the school

via telephone or direct message on Facebook. 

Katy

On behalf of the P&C
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Canteen – Kids Pantry CanteensCanteen – Kids Pantry Canteens

Camp AustraliaCamp Australia
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Uniforms – Back to BasicsUniforms – Back to Basics Go4Fun ProgramsGo4Fun Programs
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Gateway Family Services – TermGateway Family Services – Term
4 20234 2023

Missing File - Tuning into Teens Parenting Program Flyer 
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20232023

2023

Date Event Description

06.11.2023
Stage 3 Overnight Excursion – Leaving 06.11.2023
and return 09.11.2023

09.11.2023
Schools Spectacular Choir Rehearsal – Departing at
7am at Penrith Station & returning approximately at
4:30pm Penrith Station

09.11.2023
Stage 3 Overnight Excursion – students return keep
updated on the School Facebook page for arrival
time.

10.11.2023
Principal’s Assembly Term 4 Week 5 – 9:30am enter
via Gate A, held in Area 4 on the Artificial Grassed
Area. All are welcome to attend.

13.11.2023
Schools Spectacular Dance Rehearsal – Departing
at 7am at Penrith Station & returning approximately
at 4:31pm Penrith Station

15.11.2023 Year 6 Fun Day

16.11.2023 Open Classrooms Kindergarten – 9:30am to 11am

17.11.2023
Years 3-6 Assembly – Hosted by Class Neolithic in
the hall at 9:30am

21.11.2023
Schools Spectacular Dance Rehearsal – Departing
at 7am at Penrith Station & returning approximately
at 4:31pm Penrith Station

22.11.2023
Schools Spectacular Choir Rehearsal – Departing at
7am at Penrith Station & returning approximately at
4:30pm Penrith Station

23.11.2023
Schools Spectacular Choir & Dance Dress
Rehearsal – TBC

27.11.2023 Open Classrooms Stage 3 – 9:30am to 11am

28.11.2023 Cambridge Gardens In-School Chess Tournament

28.11.2023
Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander PLP
Presentation Afternoon – 3:30pm to 4:30pm

29.11.2023
2024 Student Leadership Speeches Assembly –
9:30am to 11am

01.12.2023
Award Booklets Due for the final Principal’s
Assembly for 2023. Booklets are to be given to class
teachers to add to the recipient list.

01.12.2023
Years K-2 Assembly – Hosted by Class Waterloo in
the hall at 9:30am

06.12.2023 Christmas Picnic
10



08.12.2023
Final Principal’s Assembly for 2023 - 9:30am enter
via Gate A, held in Area 4 on the Artificial Grassed
Area. All are welcome to attend.

11.12.2023
Year 6 Farewell – Penrith Panthers Leagues Club
5pm to 8:30pm

12.12.2023 Christmas Coin Day Count Off-Dress Up – P & C

13.12.2023 Presentation Day – 9:45am to 11:45am

15.12.2023 Last Day of Term 4 – Students only

18.12.2023 Staff Development Day – Staff only

19.12.2023 Staff Development Day – Staff only

2024

Date Event Description

30.01.2024 Staff Development Day – Staff only

31.01.2024 Staff Development Day – Staff only

01.02.2024
School commences Term 1 – Yrs 1-6 Students &
Staff
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